
 
From: victor .....   
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 1:03 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0234 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello I am Mr victor lima owner of 28 robertson Davies drive brampton L7A1J9  I am sending this email 
to not allow this plan to go a head there is not room to put a stair case going down to the basement 
from the side of this  house to the property  line  where on one side of the house runs the gas lines and 
the other not wide enough its about 3 to 4 feet wide from the house to the property  line  i think you 
should  not consider  this to happen  or study  this application  better to no go a head with it thanks  
  
Victor lima   
  
 


